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Press Release from Saline County Judge Arey

Provided by Saline County Quorum Court Judge, Keith Keck 3/17/2020

Per Saline County Judge, access to Saline County Buildings is limited.  People are encouraged to
conduct county business via the internet or telephone.  In-person business will require an appointment.

Also, the Arkansas State Revenue Office located in the Saline County Complex is closed; the Bryant
Office is still open.

Keith Keck
Justice of the Peace
Saline County Quorum Court
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